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To Whom it May Concern: -

m writing to express my support for the Bonneville County Sheriff's Office Radio Improvement
Project. Funding this project will provide replacement of 20 end of life repeater base stations in
eight separate tower sites within Bonneville County. These tower sites are part of the critical
communication infrastructure of the Upper Snake 700 MHz Radio System. [t serves first
responders in five counties in eastern idaho including mine.

Please consider supporting this critical project.
Sincerely,

Sheriff Len Humphrfes - ‘
Z5 A 2/ /2004

Bart Quayle, Chief Deputy March 25t 2024
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March 25, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

In regards to the Bonneville County Sheriff’s Office Radio Improvement Project, [ am in
full support of the upgrade they are requesting. As you may be well aware,
communication is vital for all emergency and non-emergency personnel and it is
important for us to keep up with changing technology, which can become extremely

expensive.

This proposal will affect all communications for the Upper Valley and will continue to
benefit all agencies in the communities we serve.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Ron Ball
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March 25, 2024

To Whom it May Concern:

I’'m writing to express my support for the Bonneville County Sheriff’s Office Radio Improvement
Project, Funding this project will provide replacement of 20 end of life repeater base stations in
eight separate tower sites within Bonneville County. These tower sites are part of the critical
communication infrastructure of the Upper Snake 700 MHz Radio System. It serves first
responders in five counties in eastern idaho including mine.

Please consider supporting this critical project.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Steven P. Andersan”



